
would place responsibility for repayment on those 
who benefit most from post-secondary education. 
Other members were concerned about the possible 
negative effects on accessibility associated with a 
high loan content in student aid, and favour some­
thing more akin to the Aid Mix Related to Year of 
Study Plan.

We agree that early action is needed to remedy 
the difficulties now being experienced, difficulties 
that are well-documented in the Report just cited. 
Therefore, we recommend that the responsible

provincial and federal ministers jointly review and 
take appropriate action on the alternatives for 
improved assistance to needy students described in 
the Report of the Task Force on Student 
Assistance.

We also recommend that priority attention be 
given to early adjustment in existing programs 
that will ensure that needy students have realistic 
levels of assistance in the light of rising living and 
other costs, and reduced opportunities for summer 
earnings.
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